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From: Carey Hannaford 

Sent: Tuesday, 7 November 2017 8:36 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Mayo seat

To the Redistribution Committee for South Australia, 

I write to make suggestions to the South Australian Federal Redistribution currently being undertaken by the 

Australian Electoral Commission. 

I am a constituent of the Federal Division of Mayo. 

I do not believe that the Division of Mayo should be abolished in this redistribution process. 

In an economic sense, Mayo contains the vast majority of South Australia’s horticulture industry and seven 

distinct wine regions. I believe it is better that these important businesses in our community are represented 

by someone who understands the issues they are facing, rather than being represented by someone based in 

the metropolitan area. As a primary producer I feel that it is imperative that our electorate remain separate 

from urban regions. 

I hope you will consider my submission, and that you will see fit to keep the Division of Mayo as one of the 

ten electoral divisions in South Australia. 

Yours sincerely, Carey Hannaford  
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